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Year 5 have been inspired by their latest English text, 

'The Paperbag Prince' and they have written some 

amazing persuasive texts about  recycling and  landfill.  

Keep your eyes peeled around school for some   

posters.   

 

Attendance 

This week Otters achieved 99.4%

attendance—well done ! 

We hope everyone has a lovely  

Half Term break and look forward to 

seeing you all again on  

Monday 7th June 2021 

Make sure you have completed the surveys 

for your child’s PE kit and Outdoor Learning 

Wear if they are in  Reception to Year 6 in 

September 2021. 

All Google Surveys were emailed to 

everyone. Any issues speak to us after 

half term and we will sort. 



This young lady loves producing artwork—both in 

school and at home. This is just one of the fantastic 

pieces of artwork she has created at home.   

 

SPECIAL PHOTOGRAPH DAY! 

7th June 2021 

- Children in Caterpillar Nursery who are 
starting school 

- Children finishing their first year in  

Reception 

- All Year 6 leavers 

They need to be in school and super 
smart for their special natural        
outdoor photos—if they are off 
school that day, then they will miss 
this special opportunity. 

Here are our fantastic Year 6  children who have 

all helped to design our new outdoor  learning 

hoody for our Woodland Wonder sessions from 

September. They were full of smiles this morning 

as they each received a £5 gift voucher for their  

creative ideas.  

 

ADVANCE NOTICE FOR SEPTEMBER 2021—

below are the timings of the school day  

for September: 

Nursery sessions remain as 8:30-11:30am 

and 12:15-3:15pm. 


